
Potomac Valley Swimming Update – Tuesday, July 27, 2021

This will be my last update of the 2020-2021 season and I’d like to thank all PVS members and their
families for making the season happen during the COVID-19 pandemic.

I’d first like to thank the PVS Board for their hard work to manage the LSC through this season.  I’d also
like to thank the Technical Committee for their great work guiding our Meet Directors through the safety
protocols for our competitions.  The Meet Directors successfully managed the sometimes difficult
restrictions to put on competitions for our athletes. The coaches did a great job managing the lane
restrictions and schedule changes to get our athletes back in the water.  I thank the officials, timers and
all the other volunteers for making our competitions possible.  Finally, I’d like to thank all the PVS
athletes and their families for following the COVID-19 protocols at practices and competitions to prevent
transmission of the virus.

It got hot and more difficult to wear the masks during the summer, but we all complied and came
through the season in good health.  I hope we can get back to our regular meets with spectators.

I wish good luck to all PVS athletes competing the next few weeks at Futures, Age Group Zones, Senior
Zones, Summer Championships, and other meets.

Stay safe!  Stay healthy!  Socially Distance!  Wash your hands frequently.  Get the vaccine when it's

available to you. And, continue to wear your mask if you are not vaccinated and when required by your

club or facility!

Tim Husson

General Chair, Potomac Valley Swimming

GeneralChair@pvswim.org

Potomac Valley Swimming Mission Statement

PVS supports and promotes excellence for all through competition, education, inclusion, and leadership
in a safe, equitable environment.


